
 

Happy New Year to you all! I hope 2023 has been a positive year for you all so far. It 

was lovely to welcome the children into school on Tuesday, full of smiles! Thank you 

for sharing your Christmas moments on Tapestry, it is lovely to share these moments 

with the children and their friends.  

 

I am pleased to share that Nicky Ellis, who has worked across both Hob Moor Oaks 

and Primary in a Federation role for Safeguarding, Behaviour and Wellbeing, will 

move into a full time Hob Moor Oaks role this year. Nicky has a wealth of 

knowledge of SEND and is very excited to work alongside pupils and staff in the 

Oaks full time.  

 

Over the upcoming weeks the children will be interacting with their story texts for 

our school performances. There are lots of lovely learning opportunities within con-

tinuous provisions to help the children to become familiar to the characters, stories 

and songs. We are looking forward to welcoming you in to see the live perfor-

mances. Please look out for a parent hub message regarding the timings and 

groupings early next week.  

 

Thank you to a lovely parent for pointing out the errors on the diary    

dates. Please see the amendments to World Book Day and Mother’s 

Day. Many thanks, Olivia  

 

                                                             Seedlings 

Olivia  

 

Headteacher Update  

Diary Dates 

 

January 

12th Lea Green Parents               

Meeting– 1.30pm 

18th Lea Green Parents                

Meeting– 6.00pm 

24th Makaton Level 1 for         

parents/carers—FULLY BOOKED! 

25th School Production  

26th school Production 

 

February 

3rd NSPCC Number Day 

 

March 

1st-3rd Lea Green Group 1 

3rd HMO World Book Celebration  

(National 2nd) 

16th Mother’s Day open afternoon 

21st/22nd Parents Evening 

31st Easter Eggstravganza! 

This week in Seedlings we have been getting back into our school routine and exploring our 
book for the school show ‘Monkey Puzzle’. We have been feeding elephants some leaves and 
printing flying bats! There has been some lovely playing with friends and musical exploration 
of the classroom instruments. During our time in the sensory room, we have been trying out 
new standers and having lovely intensive interaction sessions.  
We hope you have a lovely weekend and see you next week! 



 
 

                  

The WEB Team—For developing a vision to create a 

’nurture hub’ for our pupils… watch out for photographs.  

 Happy Birthday this 

week to:  

Elizabeth 

 


